	

	National Fertilizer Marketing Limited,

invites

Appointment of External Auditors

	National Fertilizer Marketing Limited, established in 1976 as a subsidiary of NFC working under administrative control of MOI&P. NFML intends to appoint External Auditors for the Financial Year 2023-24 to perform the following:

· Audit of stand-alone financial statement of NFML

· Review of report on statement of compliance with PSC (CG) rules 2013

· Audit of Provident Fund Trust of NFML

Chartered Accountant Firms meeting following criteria are invited to participate in the tender alongwith relevant documents.

Registration

ICAP

SBP Rating

Category- A&B only

ICAP QCR

Satisfactory

Affiliation

Preferably affiliated with International Accredited Audit Firm

Audit Oversight Board
Registered with Audit Oversight Board
Registered Office
Lahore
The interested firms are encouraged to send their sealed quotations “Single Stage-One Envelope” Procedure (as per PPRA rules) the same should reach the office not later than Wednesday the                     26th April, 2024 till 11:00 A.M which shall be opened at 11:30 A.M on the same day in the presence of interested parties.

National Fertilizer Marketing Limited may reject all bids or proposals at any time prior to the acceptance of a bid or proposal in accordance to clause 33(1) of PPRA Rules-2004.

This tender is also available on PPRA and NFML websites.
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